
CALL FOR                      
FLASH TALK PRESENTERS
The CAMxAI: Innovating Creativity Symposium will be held Friday, 
April 11, 2025, at the Morris Library. This event will bring together 
faculty, students, and professionals who are utilizing AI technology 
in their innovation process and creative endeavors. This event is free 
of charge and open to the public.

The symposium organizers invite SIU faculty, staff, and students to 
give a 3-minute “flash” talk about their current AI-related creative 
activity, research, or pedagogy.

•	 MARCH 24 2025  
Deadline to submit abstract 

•	 Click or scan this QR code to submit 
presentation title, 50-word abstract, and 
contact information.

•	 Accepted presenters will be given a link to a OneDrive folder 
where they can upload their PowerPoint file.

•	 Final Presentation file(s) due Monday, April 07, 2025

•	 Multiple abstract submissions are welcome, but time limit 
may not allow us to select all presentations. Submissions on 
collaborative projects are also welcome.

C O N TA C T

For questions about this symposium, contact Associate Dean Lopez 
at roblopez@siu.edu. 
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